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In an emotive ceremony, our
former Kinder students
graduated from Lower School
and took their first step into
Elementary, as they recieved
their diplomas and successfully
finished their educational year. 
Proud parents, could witness
how their kids took their first
big step on their educational
path at TISLS.
 

46 of our former students said
goodbye to TISLS in a solemn
graduation ceremony. Among
many other experiences, this
class had to learn to read what
lies in the depth of a sight and
to decipher what our eyes are
able to express. Endurance was
their main group quality.

Our 8th NG and 8th PM
students could celebrate their
path to High School in an
intimate and symbolic
ceremony with the
participation of their parents
and representatives,
classmates, homeroom
teachers and level
coordinators.

endurance alumni a walk to the final cycle

Graduations

FIRST STEP INTO elementary

Thanks to the commitment of everyone who takes part at TISLS' community throughout this year in
pandemic, we could resume with safety, some of our school traditions. In this case, we talk about
three significant milestones that have our students in a leading role, but that involve and make proud
our whole school community, that sees how they grow up and go forward in their academic path: the
graduation ceremonies of our Kinder, 8th and 12th graders. In this special edition of Be TISLS, you
can read more about them.  

https://www.tisls.cl/portal/ceremonia-de-licenciatura-2021-graduation-excercises-2021/
https://www.tisls.cl/portal/licenciatura-alumnos-de-8vo-avanzaron-hacia-su-ultimo-ciclo-escolar-graduation-our-8th-graders-walk-to-their-final-school-cycle/
https://www.tisls.cl/portal/alumnos-de-kinder-dan-el-paso-de-preescolar-a-educacion-basica-kinder-students-take-a-big-step-from-lower-to-elementary-school/


TO ALL OUR TISLS COMMUNITY

a significant message
 

Dear TISLS community,

First of all, I would like to send a warm greeting to everyone who takes part of TISLS, giving life to
The International School La Serena, 
And as we say goodbye to 2021, I would also like to share with you some thoughts, in a year full of
experiences and learning, particularly concerning the challenge of living along with a world
sanitary crisis and the goal of strengthening day by day, our appreciated educational space and
enviroment. 

Miss Verónica Opazo Neumann
Headmistress

 

 

"We have successfully finished a new cycle, and despite
adversity, our children and teenagers have the leading role
in their lifes and in the future that opens path within
their eyes, with the conviction of the capacities each of

them have, to be who they want to be".

Read more here

https://www.tisls.cl/portal/mensaje-de-fiestas-de-fin-de-ano/

